
 

 

 

Dec 2, 2020 - Thanks to everyone in the MDUSD community for helping us reach our Giving 
Tuesday goal!  With YOUR support, MDUSD Education Foundation was able to raise over $10,890 
for interactive science programs for students in all middle and high schools in our district. This would 
not have been possible without YOU. Thank you for your tweets, shares, and posts. Thank you for 
sharing our mission with a friend. We know that you care enough to support the education of all 
students, and for that we are extremely thankful. 

 

We are excited to continue building on the momentum of #GivingTuesday 2020. The need in our 
MDUSD schools is very real this year as our students, faculty, and parents work through the 
challenges of distance learning.  As we approach the end of 2020, we will be sharing stories of how 
your support has impacted this important work. We also invite you to share YOUR story. If you would 
like to share your personal story of why you have chosen to support MDUSD Education Foundation 
please contact Mary at ​info@mdedf.org​.  
  
If you didn't get a chance to participate in Giving Tuesday, not to worry. You can always donate 
online any time at ​mdedf.org​.  Your support is the perfect holiday gift for our students! 
  
Thank you again for joining in on this global day of giving and generosity. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The MDUSD Education Foundation Board 
Mary Gray, Bridget Billeter, Jessica Clark, Rachel Del Carlo-Levy, Ernie DeTrinidad, Anita Johnson, Matt Lovett, Frith 
O’Steen, Tina Segrove, Sherry Whitmarsh, Aasim Yahya, Advisors Dr. Adam Clark, Cherise Khaund, Linda Mayo, 
and our new student Board member: Sam Benabou 

### 
About the MDUSD Education Foundation 
The MDUSD Education Foundation (MDEDF) promotes quality public education for every student, regardless 
of zip code.  It is an all-volunteer nonprofit organization that raises funds for hands-on STEAM enrichment and 
career technical experiences in schools throughout Mt. Diablo Unified School District.  Learn more at 
www.mdedf.org​ and follow on​ ​Twitter​,​ ​Facebook​,​ ​Instagram​ &​ ​LinkedIn 

 
Creativity was abundant in this year’s efforts. Thanks to: 

● Sam Benabou​ (pictured here on Instagram) and ​Corlis 
Byrd​ for sharing “Why I Give” video clips, 

● teacher Marcy Place for her ​video demo of Gizmos​, and 
● Tina Segrove and Tracy Lussier for creating this year's 

GivingTuesday video​. 
 

 

 
Businesses were also a key part of this support for local schools. 
Thank you Earn & Learn for pledging to match up to $2000 of 
donations, to Mt Diablo Resource Recovery for pledging $2500, and to 
C&H Sugar for giving $1000. 
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